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Happy Summer from the ABPT! 

Renewal season is in moving right along, so don’t let it pass you by! Take a few minutes out of 
your busy schedule to renew your license to avoid the last-minute rush!  

The annual renewal period began on July 1. You must complete your online renewal application 
by midnight on September 30 to avoid the expiration of you license. We strongly encourage 
you to renewal early to avoid any potential issues. Please see the attachment for further 
details. 

We are also accepting nominations for a PT position from the 3rd, 4th or 5th Congressional 
Districts. Please nominate yourself or someone else who meets the criteria set out in the second 
attachment to this email. Nominations are due no later than the close of business on August 19, 
2024. Please see the second attachment for further information. 

We are also on social media! Follow or like us to keep up with the latest announcements and 
happenings with the Board!  

Facebook @Alabamaboardphysicaltherapy 
Instagram @al_board_pt  
LinkedIn – Alabama Board of Physical Therapy  
 
Most questions can be answered on our website, but as always, we are here to help! We can be 
reached by email at info@pt.alabama.gov or by phone at (334) 242-4064. 
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Thank you and we hope you have a safe and happy summer! 

 
Kathy Miller 
Executive Director 
Alabama Board of Physical Therapy 
100 North Union Street, Suite 724 
Montgomery, AL. 36130-5040 
334-242-4064 
info@pt.alabama.gov  
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